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 May 6, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Michael Franovich  
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC 20555-0001  
 
Subject: Industry comments on NRC’s draft “Review of New Reactor Digital Instrumentation and 
Control Probabilistic Risk Assessments”  
 
Project Number: 689  
 
Dear Mr. Franovich:  
 
Enclosed are industry comments on NRC’s draft Interim Staff Guidance (ISG) “Review of New 
Reactor Digital Instrumentation and Control Probabilistic Risk Assessments,” dated May xx, 2008. 
Attachment 1 contains the draft ISG with the industry’s comments included. The industry discussed 
most of their concerns with the NRC staff during a May 5, 2008 public meeting.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me or Victoria Anderson 
(vka@nei.org; 202.739.8101). 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Biff Bradley 
  
Enclosure 
 
 


